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Vern opened the meeting in Dave’s absence at 1:00. 
Minutes were read by Jerry and were approved. 
Treasurer’s report given at approximately $550. 11 
members present. Next meeting July 11th at the Club 
Field at 1:00. 

New Business: The acquisition of a mower by donation via R.J. was discussed. The mower is a Cub 
with a 42” deck both Craig and R.J. thought it a very good mower to invest in. R.J. will be taking it to 
Topeka where they will service it and make minor repairs. We should have it maybe by the July 
meeting. It was decided to sell the large gang mower. Paul offered to trade it for a paddle boat for the 
pond but it was decided that a paddle boat would be too difficult to use to retrieve a plane. It was  also 
discussed that we might forego the special assessment for 2010. That is to be determined after we get 
the bill for the mower work 
 

Old Business: R.J. has invited all to his home for a float fly on August 1st with a rain date of August 8th. 
Bring a dish to pass. More on this later. 
 

Jerry – jbystry@heathenx.org 
Secretary/Newsletter Editor 

This newsletter is stored on our website along with past issues at: http://www.hostetlertire.com/air/ 
 Weekly flying pictures can be viewed on this link:  http://www.flightbox.heathenx.org/ 
 

Editors Comments:  Good flying and good discussions on mowing. 


